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Kalamazoo County Parks offers summer positions at $15/hour 
KALAMAZOO, Mich. – The Kalamazoo County Parks Department is looking for approximately 40 
energetic and enthusiastic Seasonal Park Attendants to join the team this summer at $15 per hour. 

Prospective candidates can expect a diverse range of responsibilities, including greeting visitors, 
managing entrances, overseeing campgrounds and beaches, and participating in lawn maintenance and 
light upkeep. Seasonal Park Attendants will enjoy a flexible schedule of 20 to 40 hours per week, 
covering evenings, weekends, and holidays. Positions are available starting in April and extending 
through October, with shorter durations also available. 

“The County Parks come alive during the summer,” said David Rachowicz, Parks & Expo Center Director. 
“These roles offer a lot of variety, providing invaluable experience and interaction with a diverse range 
of people.”  

The Kalamazoo County Parks system includes Cold Brook County Park in Climax, Markin Glen County 
Park just north of downtown Kalamazoo, Prairie View County Park in Vicksburg, River Oaks County Park 
in Comstock Township, Scotts Mill County Park in Scotts, the Kalamazoo River Valley Trail, the 
Kalamazoo County Expo Center, and the Kalamazoo County Youth Fair. 

Interested individuals are encouraged to visit http://bit.ly/3FxDYPJ for further information and to submit 
their applications online. Alternatively, applications can also be completed in person at the County Parks 
Office located within the Kalamazoo County Expo Center at 2900 Lake St. Applicants must be 18 years or 
older. 
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